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CSSS Domaine-du-Roy 

 

 

On April 19, a meeting took place between the representatives of the Syndicat des 
professionnelles en soins infirmiers et cardiorespiratoires (SPSICR), the FIQ vice-president and 
union consultant as well as the executive director and the president of the board of directors of 
the CSSS Domaine-du-Roy. The goal of that meeting was to establish a dialogue with the 
administration of the institution in order to resolve the problem of overtime hours accumulating. 

Among the solutions proposed by the union representatives are an increase in the number of full-
time positions and better planning of the schedules. Furthermore, an employer-union working 
committee will be set up. 

Remember that on February 23, following a spontaneous work stoppage to denounce the 
untenable situation in the institution, about a dozen healthcare professionals in the emergency 
department refused to start their shift. 

The Federation will be following this file closely during the coming weeks… 

Read the release on the Federation’s website under the tab “Salle de presse”. 

 

 

 

 

 
“Because the government refuses to 

negotiate, we are out!” 

 

Blogue de la présidente 

 

Read and react to the latest blog of the president on the students’ fight, 
the celebration of International Workers’ Day and the theme of Health 
Month.  

The president’s blog is available on the Federation’s website. 

 

 

 

Last Friday, April 27, the Coalition opposée à 

la tarification et à la privatisation des services 

publics, in which the Federation takes part, 

reaffirmed its unqualified support of the 

students’ strike. During a sit-out, it invited 

social groups and all citizens that feel affected 

by the student fight to come sit in front of the 

premier’s offices in Montreal to demand real 

negotiations from him. 

The Coalition recalled the importance of 

bringing the debate back to the main issue, 

access to education. The member groups of 

the Coalition continue to refuse any increase 

in tuition fees, because that will widen social 

inequalities in addition to trampling on the 

respect for the right to an education. 

Read the release on the Federation’s website 

under the tab “Salle de presse”. 

 

The SPSICR and the FIQ meet with the DG and the president of the BD 

 

Have a good Health 
Month 2012! 

 

The President’s Blog 

 

“Demanding a society in our image is also 

taking care of us.” 

 

The Federation 
wishes a 
wonderful 
Health Month 
for all 
healthcare 
professionals! 
Your 
outstanding 
work 
contributes day 
after day to 
offering the 
public quality 
care.  

But, also think 
of taking care 
of yourself and 
your 
colleagues! 

Everyone will win, including the patients! 

Visit the website dedicated specifically to 
Health Month at www.mois-sante.info 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Unacceptable offer 
from the government 
on the increase in 
tuition fees 

 

http://www.mois-sante.info/

